
Welcome to the 2014-2015 year for the Norfolk & Portsmouth Bar 
Association. Like many past presidents, I will take the opportunity in 
my first message to introduce myself to those of you who do not know 
me well or who I have not had the pleasure of meeting. I am married 
to my high school sweetheart and have two young daughters, all of 
whom are the joys of my life. I currently have no pets but according to 
my oldest daughter we are “expecting” (a dog). I have lived in Hampton 
Roads for the past 17 years and now call it home, but am a proud native 
of the Eastern Shore of Virginia and grew up in the town of Onancock 
on the Chesapeake Bay. With the election of my friend and fellow 
Onancock native, Ralph Northam, as Lieutenant Governor of Virginia this 
past year, the Shore has its highest ranking state official since Governor 
Henry Wise was elected in 1855. I mention that fact as I am a lover of

history, having majored in it for my undergraduate degree from the University of Virginia.  I received 
my law degree from Regent University and am pleased with the increasing achievements of my fel-
low graduates in the area in recent years.  Because of my Shore roots, I have a great love for boating 
and fishing on the Chesapeake Bay whenever I have the time and enjoy watching just about any live 
sporting event.  

I have worked in Hampton Roads for my entire career and practice in the area of civil litigation.  
Along with my law partner, we started our practice, Williams Deloatche, P.C. almost six years ago.  
As many of you know, running a small practice is challenging, but rewarding, and I am proud of 
the successes we have achieved to date.

I have been involved with the Norfolk & Portsmouth Bar Association almost since the day I 
began practicing law.  My involvement with the NPBA through the years has been a very enrich-
ing experience for me because of you, the members.  Through serving on committees, attending 
events and luncheons and getting involved in community projects I have had the great pleasure 
of working with and getting to know many of you.  I have been inspired by the talents you possess 
as lawyers and the ways you fully support important causes and your community.  

The practice of law requires us to vigorously represent our clients and can sometimes lead to 
contentiousness when in the heat of argument.  However, our bar association allows us the oppor-
tunity to talk outside of work and learn more about each other so that we have more courtesy and 
respect for each other when working. For that reason, I believe that we have a very civil bar which 
helps us to better serve our clients.  In addition to contact with our colleagues, our organization 
also provides unique opportunities to get to meet and learn a little more about the judges when 
they are away from the bench.  I have also enjoyed that experience and am very thankful for the 
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U p c o m i n g  E v e n t s 

T. Wayne Williams

Annual Dinner Meeting 
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Social Hour - 6:00 PM  Dinner - 7:00 PM 
Norfolk Yacht And Country Club

YLS Golf Event
Thursday, June 19, 2014
Bide-A-Wee Golf Course

YLS Happy Hour
Thursday, May 22, 2014

5:00 - 7:00 PM
Luna Maya
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(President’s Message continued)

support the judiciary provides to our organization.  The encounters I have made within the 
organization have made me a better person, a better leader and a better lawyer.

In conclusion, I am honored to serve as the 2014-2015 President of the Norfolk & Portsmouth 
Bar Association. I am also humbled by the opportunity to follow in the footsteps of the men and 
women who have served in this position.  Those individuals are role models to me and I will do my 
best to live up to their high standards. I would like to personally thank Virginia Van Valkenburg 
for her service the past year and I look forward to having her wisdom to lean on over the course of 
the upcoming year.  I encourage all of you involved to stay involved with the NPBA and for those 
who have not been able to, or are new lawyers, join us, you will be inspired. 

Ted McFadden
Rawls McNelis Mitchell

Jim Metcalfe
U.S. Attorney’s Office (retired)

Robert Powell
Kaufman & Canoles, P.C.

(High School Scholarship Chair)

Cart Rixey Reilly
Wolcott Rivers Gates

Don Schultz (Vice President)
Crenshaw, Ware & Martin, P.L.C.

Greg Summy (President)
Norfolk Southern Corporation

Caryn West (Treasurer)
Clarke, Dolph, Rapaport, Hull & Brunick, P.L.C.

I want to welcome Chip, Gary and John 
to the Board and thank my fellow Board 
members for their work in support of the 
Foundation. Special thanks also to NPBA 
Executive Director Donna Bausch for the 
guidance she provides to our Board.  

See you at the NPBA Annual Dinner on 
Tuesday, May 13th.

By Greg E. Summy, President, NPBA Foundation
Greg.summy@nscorp.com • 533-4890

•  •  •

NPBA Foundation Welcomes New Board Members

I am pleased to an-
nounce that the following 
individuals have joined the 
Board of Directors of your 
Norfolk & Portsmouth Bar 
Association Foundation:

Chip Beaman
Norfolk City Attorney’s Office

Gary Bryant
Willcox & Savage, P.C.

John Deal
Dollar Tree

Current members continuing on the Board 
(along with offices held) are:

Beryl Adler
Pender & Coward

(Fitzwater Scholarship Chair)

Pete Decker III
Decker, Cardon, Thomas, Weintraub & 

Neskis, P.C.

Jim Harvey (Secretary)
Vandeventer Black LLP

Dave Lannetti
Vandeventer Black LLP

Greg Summy

Michelle C. Anderson

Adrianne L. Bennett
Adrianne L. Bennett, P.C.

Jessica H. Dixon
Cooper Law Firm

Gordon Fraser
Fraser Law, PLC

Welcome New Members
Harry D. Harmon, Jr.

William O’Mara
Cooper Hurley 

William H. Swan III
Sadler & Swan

Deborah J. Rountree
Florida Coastal School of Law student

•  •  •
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Platinum  $750 & up
NPBA Young Lawyers Section

Gold  $500-$749
Pender & Coward, P.C.

Vandeventer Black LLP

Willcox & Savage, P.C.

Williams Mullen

Silver  $250-$499
Alan D. Albert

Cooper Hurley PLLC

Reid H. Ervin, P.C.

Honorable Joseph P. Massey

James R. Theuer

Wilks, Alper & Harwood, P.C.

Bronze  $100-$249
S. Beryl Adler

Honorable Michelle J. Atkins

Bangel, Bangel & Bangel, L.L.P.

Stanley G. Barr, Jr.

Harold E. Bell

Beth Hirsch Berman

Bruce T. Bishop

Boyd & Boyd, P.C.

Duncan G. Byers

F. Sullivan Callahan

Paul K. Campsen

Delphine G. Carnes

James L. Chapman, IV

John A. Coggeshall

Mary G. Commander

Connor & Price, P.C.

Andrew P. Corcoran, Jr.

Timothy A. Coyle

Honorable Mark S. Davis

Terry H. Davis, Jr.

John L. Deal

Jeremiah A. Denton, III

Honorable Ray W. Dezern, Jr.

Honorable Robert & Dorothy Doumar

Honorable Jerome B. Friedman

B. Cullen Gibson

Richard S. Glasser

Dr. Mark Greenspan

Honorable Marc Jacobson

William H. Johnson, Sr.

Barry Kantor

Ray W. King

Montgomery Knight, Jr.

Lambert & Lambert, PLC

Carl C. LaMondue

David W. and Kamala H. Lannetti

Honorable Joseph A Leafe

Lamont Maddox

Honorable Everett A. Martin, Jr.

Howard W. Martin, Jr.

Vincent J. Mastracco, Jr.

Honorable James S. Mathews

John C. McLemore

Samuel W. Meekins, Jr.

Midgett & Preti, P.C.

Daniel J. Miller

Honorable Douglas E. Miller

William H. Monroe, Jr.

Robert C. Nusbaum

John E. Pappas

Mark D. Perreault

Amy G. Pesesky

Pierce & Thornton, PLLC

Honorable William T. Prince

Harriet T. & Allan S. Reynolds, Jr.

Martha Rollins

John M. Ryan

C. Edward Russell, Jr.

D. Lindsay Russell

Toy D. Savage, Jr.

Conrad M. Shumadine

Robert C. Stackhouse, Sr.

Stephen E. Story

Guilford D. Ware

Norfolk Law Library Friends  •  2013-2014
Donations received as of April 25, 2014

    Library Lines
Norfolk Law Library staff:
Donna Bausch, J.D., M.S.L.S., Law Librarian, dbausch@norfolklawlibrary.org
David Knight, M.S.L.S., Assistant Law Librarian, dknight@norfolklawlibrary.org

Contact Norfolk Law Library at 622-2910  •  www.norfolklawlibrary.org

Wm. Adam White

Marshall A. Winslow, Jr.

Edwared W. Wolcott, Jr.

Zemanian Law Group

Additional contributors
Ellen C. Carlson

Douglass W. Dewing

Judith M. Floyd

David A. Greer

Edward F. Halloran

Karen J. Johnson

Steven A. Mirman

Jason Ohana

Palmer S. Rutherford

Honorable Louis A. Sherman

Robert P. Stenzhorn

Charles E. Vogan, Jr.

Mark F. Williams

Be a Friend!
Make a Tax Deductible Contribution to

Norfolk Law Library this year!

The Automobile Accident Trial
Dorrance Publishing (2013)

by Terry Davis, Esq.

Available for Purchase
at Norfolk Law Library
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Announcements

Cooper Hurley welcomes Bill O’Mara as a 
member of the litigation team at the firm, 
which exclusively practices personal injury 
law. Since 2008, Bill has practiced personal 
injury and other litigation in Hampton 
Roads. He was raised in Chesapeake before 
attending Dartmouth College, later receiving 
a J.D. from Washington & Lee University.

W. Ryan Snow has been appointed Chair of 
the Construction and Public Contracts Sec-
tion of the Virginia Bar Association. The 
Section consists of nearly 200 lawyers who 
work to monitor, initiate and promote legis-
lation that affects the construction industry 
and public contracting. Mr. Snow has been 
a member of the Section Council for several 
years, serving as an officer for three. He has 
moderated seminars for the VBA on legisla-
tive updates and intellectual property issues 
in construction law. Mr. Snow is managing 
partner of Crenshaw, Ware & Martin, P.L.C. 
and chairs the firm’s Business Disputes and 
Construction Law Practice Groups.

Hampton Roads Association of Legal Ad-
ministrators Chapter which was chartered 
in September 1979 and today has about 40 
active members  representing law firms, 
corporate legal departments and government  
agencies throughout the Tidewater region of 
Virginia announces the new officers for the 
year.  President, Valerie Williams of Pender 
& Coward;  President-Elect, Amy Glenn of 
Wolcott Rivers Gates; Vice President, Lisa 
Daniel of Zoby, Broccoletti & Normile,P.C.; 
Treasurer, Sabrina Daly of Boleman Law 
Firm, P.C.; Secretary, Erin Hulme of Rack & 
Olansen, P.C. and Past President, Shirley Bea-
cham of Crenshaw, Ware & Martin, P.L.C.

Kaufman & Canoles, P.C. is pleased to an-
nounce that Stephen E. Story was selected by 
his peers and clients as a “2014 Legal Eagle,” 
one of the nation’s “Top Lawyers in Franchis-
ing,” by Franchise Times magazine. Mr. Story 
was the only attorney in Hampton Roads to 
be selected for this prestigious honor in the 
national publication. Mr. Story is the Chair-
man of the firm’s Franchise Practice Group 
and regularly represents franchisors and 
franchisees in all aspects of franchise law. 

Pender & Coward shareholder Richard E. 
Garriott, Jr. has been inducted as a Fellow 
of the Virginia Law Foundation. Also a Fellow 
of the American Academy of Matrimonial 
Lawyers, he specializes in family law, domestic 
relations and litigation.

Poole Mahoney PC  is pleased to an
nounce Nicole Thurston has joined the 
Divorce/Family Law practice group in Vir-
ginia Beach. Ms. Thurston has experience 
in divorce, support, custody, and equitable 
distribution. She is a certified guardian ad 
litem for children and is fluent in Spanish. 
Ms. Thurston earned a bachelor’s degree 
from Virginia Wesleyan College and a J.D. 
from Regent University.

Michael L. Goodove,  partner in the firm 
of Swartz, Taliaferro, Swartz & Goodove, 
P.C., was recognized as a Virginia Super 
Lawyer in personal injury law. Franklin 
Swartz, also a partner in the firm, was 
recognized as a Virginia Super Lawyer in 
criminal law. Mr. Goodove  specializes in 
personal injury law and Mr. Swartz special-
izes in criminal law with an emphasis in 
white collar crime.

Vandeventer Black is pleased to announce 
that William E. Franczek, P.E., a partner 
in the Construction and Public Contracts 
Department, was recently selected by the 
American Bar Association Forum on the 
Construction Industry to chair its newly 
formed division on Government Construc-
tion. The Forum provides a national venue 
for educational programs and publications 
focused on the construction industry. It is 
the largest organization of construction 
lawyers in the United States, serving 6,000 
members and associates. The Government 
Construction Division is one of 13 Divisions 
and was formed to provide a forum for the 
study and discussion of legal issues inher-
ent in federal, state and local construction 
contracting. Bill is also a civil engineer and 
his practice focuses on construction law, 
public contract law, and alternative dispute 
resolution. His extensive background in the 
construction field includes claim prepara-
tion, negotiation, and litigation/arbitration 
on behalf of construction industry clients. 
His experience includes privately-owned 
projects; federal, state and local public 
projects, and hybrid developments such 
as public private partnership projects. Bill 
also serves in leadership roles in many 
construction trade associations, includ-
ing the Associated General Contractors, 
Hampton Roads Builders and Contractors 
Exchange, and the Design Build Institute 
of America. 

The Virginia Bar Association has elected 
the following lawyers from Hampton Roads 

to its board: Elaina L. Blanks, a tax attorney 
with Norfolk Southern Corp., is chair of the 
Young Lawyers Division and a voting mem-
ber of the VBA’s executive board and on the 
board of governors. William A. Galanko, vice 
president–law at Norfolk Southern Corp., 
is the Tidewater Region representative on 
the board of governors. Donald C. Schultz, 
partner at Crenshaw, Ware & Martin, PLC, 
continues to serve on the board.

The Virginia Center for Inclusive Com-
munities has announced recipients of their 
2014 Humanitarian Awards which celebrate 
individuals and organizations for making 
significant humanitarian contributions 
to the South Hampton Roads community. 
Honorees include: Charles M. McPhillips, 
Kaufman & Canoles, P.C.:  McPhillips 
serves on the boards of the Norfolk Arts 
and Humanities Commission, the Hamp-
ton Roads Economic Development Alliance 
and the Greater Norfolk Corporation. He is 
chairman of the McMahon Parater Founda-
tion, a statewide organization that supports 
Catholic schools throughout Virginia. As 
chairman of the James Barry Robinson Cen-
ter, he and the board sponsored the creation 
of St. Patrick’s Catholic School, which was 
created as an institution open to persons 
of all faiths. Michael A. Glasser, Glasser & 
Glasser, P.L.C.: Glasser is a past president 
of the Virginia State Bar and has served as a 
member of the bar’s committee on women 
and minorities. He is an arbitrator for the 
American Arbitration Association and a sub-
stitute judge for the Norfolk General District 
Court. His presence is felt throughout the 
region through his work with the United 
Jewish Federation of Tidewater, Greater Nor-
folk Corporation and the Children’s Health 
Foundation.

Associate position
Boutique employment law firm seeks 
motivated associate.  At least 3 years’ 
experience mandatory.  Flexible work 
environment producing a quality 
work product. Email resume to info@
asksullivan.com. 

•  •  •

4



757 446-8600  |   www.vanblk.com

Dispute  
Resolution  

Services

             

Alternative Dispute Resolution (“ADR”) has proven to 
be an effective and cost efficient substitute to resolve 
business, technical, and other types of disputes.  
Vandeventer Black’s Dispute Resolution Service 
attorneys serve as mediators, arbitrators, partnering 
facilitators, and neutrals in a variety of business and 
technical disputes. William E. Franczek and Michael  
L. Sterling serve on the American Arbitration  
Association (“AAA”) and other ADR organization  
panels of neutrals. They have facilitated the resolution 
of disputes regarding complex construction projects, 
business dissolutions, qui tam actions, corporate  
and commercial issues and real estate matters.

In addition to acting as neutrals in disputes, our  
attorneys have extensive experience representing our  
clients in mediation, arbitration, dispute resolution 
boards, early neutral evaluations, mini-trials, and other 
forms of litigation alternatives. Please contact Bill or 
Mike at bfranczek@vanblk.com and msterling@vanblk.
com for additional information.

VandeventerBlackAd_BW_4.917x16.indd   1 8/13/13   6:01 PM5

I am delighted to serve as the 2014-2015 NPBA YLS 
Chair and I look forward to the many exciting oppor-
tunities that the YLS has in store for the upcoming 
year! The 2014-2015 YLS calendar is already filling up 
with a number of opportunities for young lawyers 
to become more involved with the NPBA and our 
community. I am excited to report that the Annual 
Golf Tournament will be held at Bide-A-Wee Golf 
Course on Thursday, June 19, 2014.  Please see below

for more details. By all accounts, this year’s Golf Tournament is shaping up to 
be another excellent event, so please mark your calendars and plan to join us 
for what will surely be a wonderful day of golf, camaraderie, and lots of fun.

In other YLS news, the YLS and other NPBA members met on Tuesday, 
April 8, 2014 for another successful Breakfast with the Bench event. We 
thoroughly enjoyed hearing from Norfolk General District Court Judge Joan 
E. Mahoney about practice in the General District Court and the practice of 
law in general. Thank you, Judge Mahoney, for sharing your time, advice, 
and excellent practice pointers with us.

We also enjoyed supporting and “coaching” a team in the Norfolk Public 
School Middle School Mock Trial program. I would like to thank Tim Boykin, 
Zach Simmons and Michelle Mathis for leading the YLS team at Norview 
Middle School. Our students did a fantastic job at “trial” and had a great 
time participating in the program!

The YLS is hosting a spring happy hour at Luna Maya on Thursday, May 
22, 2014, from 5:00 to 7:00 p.m. This event is open to the entire NPBA and 
provides a great opportunity to see friends and colleagues, so please join 
us on May 22 for appetizers and drink specials.

Finally, I would like to thank my predecessor, Courtney Williams, for 
her service and efforts in continuing to grow the YLS. I am also grateful to 
the YLS committee members for their contributions to the NPBA and the 
community at large. I welcome and encourage anyone interested in joining 
the YLS committee to please contact me at creilly@wolriv.com. Stay tuned 
for other exciting YLS opportunities and we look forward to seeing you at 
upcoming events!

Cart Rixey Reilly 

Young Lawyers Section

By Cart Rixey Reilly, Chair

2014 NPBA GOLF EVENT
Everyone is Invited!!!  •  REGISTER NOW

YOUNG LAWYERS SECTION GOLF EVENT
THURSDAY, JUNE 19, 2014  •  1:00 P.M.

BIDE-A-WEE GOLF COURSE 
TO REGISTER, CONTACT:

 David Crain (dcrain@wilsav.com) or
Amber Randolph (arandolph@wilsav.com) 

NPBA MEMBERS BEFORE JUNE 16  –  $80.00
NON-NPBA MEMBERS OR AFTER JUNE 16  –  $90.00

Free Range Balls, 18 Holes of Golf, Beverages
During Play, Reception after play, And Prizes

PROCEEDS BENEFIT NORFOLK LAW LIBRARY

•  •  •



For the ninth year, eighteen members 
of the Norfolk and Portsmouth Bar Asso-
ciation taught basic trial skills to students 
from the Norfolk Public School system. The 
mock trial program initially began with two 
schools and has now grown to up to eight 
schools in some years.

For this year, five schools and approxi-
mately seventy-five students participated. 
The five Norfolk middle schools that partici-
pated were Azalea Garden, Blair, Northside, 
Norview and Rosemont. The program began 
in mid-February and students met weekly 
until mid-April with the volunteer lawyers 
who taught lessons on opening statement, 
direct examination, cross examination 
and closing statement. The students were 
assigned roles as attorneys and witnesses 
for the mock trial case which this year was 
a civil matter, Kennedy Jones v. Sandy 
Beach School Board. The case involved an 
injury sustained by a student during the 
production and presentation of a model 
volcano and whether the teacher/school 
board was negligent and if the student 
was barred from recovery due to his/her 
contributory negligence.

Thanks to the support of the Norfolk 
Circuit Court and five additional NPBA 
members who acted as judges, the program 

MOCK TRIAL PROGRAM 2014
concluded with mock trials in five separate 
courtrooms on April 10, 2014 pitting the 
plaintiff team from one school against 
the defendant team from another. Each of 
the participating students received med-
als for their efforts and as  a memento of 
the program.

The mock trial program is held annually 

from February to April and is run through the 
Public Relations committee of the NPBA. This 
year’s program was coordinated by Wayne 
Williams who wishes to thank all the great 
attorney volunteer teachers, Sandy Claxton of 
the Norfolk Circuit Court and the five presid-
ing judges who all made the program possible 
and successful again this year.

 
 

 

 

 

COOPER HURLEY 

 

Please call us on car, truck or motorcycle accident cases.  

Efficient Personal Service – CooperHurley.com 

Although each case is unique and we cannot guarantee results, we are proud to have handled  

Virginia’s biggest reported auto settlement - $3.5M in 2010 and third largest in 2012 - $5M 

 

 

 

757.455.0077 

Client meeting 

locations in 

Norfolk, 

Chesapeake, 

Virginia Beach 

and Hampton 

 

Injury Lawyers 

 

Jim Hurley John Cooper 

6



CROWN CENTER      SPACE AVAILABLE!  

580 East Main Street, Norfolk, VA 23510 

     

 Completely remodeled 4th floor 

available for immediate occupancy   4th FLOOR OF THE BUILDING                              

 Directly across from  Norfolk Court House                        9,538 Square Feet Available

 Conveniently located in Downtown                  FOR MORE INFORMATION 

Norfolk                        Contact:

 Furnishings available      

 Close proximity to interstate         MICHAEL A. GLASSER 

 Old Point National Bank and       757-640-9381

Brickhouse Diner located on 

the ground level 

 Parking garage attached 
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For a complete list of our services and Neutrals  
throughout VA, DC, and MD, call 1-888-343-0922  

or visit www.McCammonGroup.com

Dispute Resolution and Prevention

THOMAS E. ALBRO, ESQ.

HOn. MicHAEL c. ALLEn (RET.)

HOn. JOAnnE F. ALpER (RET.)

HOn. J. MARTin BASS (RET.)

HOn. B. WAugH cRigLER (RET.)

HOn. JEAn W. cunningHAM

HOn. DEnniS W. DOHnAL (RET.)

JOHn g. DOugLASS, ESQ.
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HOn. JOHAnnA L. FiTZpATRicK (RET.)

HOn. JEROME B. FRiEDMAn (RET.)

RicHARD S. gLASSER, ESQ.

ROBERT J. gREY, JR., ESQ.

HOn. E. pRESTOn gRiSSOM (RET.)

ROBERT T. HALL, ESQ.

gRAYSOn p. HAnES, ESQ.

MicHAEL E. HARMAn, ESQ.

SuSAn MASSiE HicKS, ESQ.

HOn. THOMAS D. HORnE (RET.)

BARBARA L. HuLBuRT, ESQ.

JOHn A.c. KEiTH, ESQ.

HOn. DOnALD H. KEnT (RET.)

HOn. LARRY B. KiRKSEY (RET.)

HOn. STAnLEY p. KLEin (RET.) 

HOn. LAWREncE L. KOOnTZ, JR. (RET.) 

HOn. ELiZABETH B. LAcY (RET.)

HOn. WiLLiAM H. LEDBETTER, JR. (RET.) 

EDWARD B. LOWRY, ESQ.

JOHn B. MccAMMOn, ESQ.

HOn. MicHAEL p. McWEEnY (RET.) 

ROBERT T. MiTcHELL, JR., ESQ.

JOHn H. OBRiOn, JR., ESQ.

HOn. BARRY R. pORETZ (RET.)

HOn. cHARLES E. pOSTOn (RET.)

MARK E. RuBin, ESQ.

HEnRY M. SAcKETT, iii, ESQ.

HOn. THOMAS S. SHADRicK (RET.)

HOn. pAuL F. SHERiDAn (RET.)

HOn. F. BRADFORD STiLLMAn (RET.)

SEnATOR WALTER A. STOScH

HOn. DiAnE M. STRicKLAnD (RET.)

HOn. ALFRED D. SWERSKY (RET.)

HOn. JAY T. SWETT (RET.)

BRucE E. TiTuS, ESQ.

guY K. TOWER, ESQ.

HOn. gLEn A. TYLER (RET.)

HOn. ARTHuR B. ViEREgg (RET.)

HOn. ROBERT W. WOOLDRiDgE, JR. (RET.)

The McCammon Group
is pleased to announce our newest Neutral

Hon. Charles E. Poston (Ret.)
Retired Judge

Norfolk Circuit Court
After more than twenty-five years of distinguished 
judicial service, Charles Poston has recently retired. 
Judge Poston served the Norfolk Circuit Court with 
distinction for twenty years, including three years as 
Chief Judge. Prior to that appointment, he served in 
the Norfolk Juvenile and Domestic Relations District 
Court for six years, including four years as Chief 
Judge. Judge Poston was the Presiding Judge for 
Virginia’s first Mental Health Court and is a former 
member of the Boyd-Graves Conference. Before his 
judicial service, Judge Poston enjoyed a successful 
career in private practice in Hampton Roads. He 
also served in the United States Army Reserve, rising 
to the rank of Lieutenant-Colonel in the Infantry. 
Judge Poston now brings his distinguished record 
of accomplishment to The McCammon Group to 
serve the mediation, arbitration, judge pro tempore, 
and special master needs of lawyers and litigants 
throughout the Commonwealth and beyond.
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After more than twenty-five years of distinguished 
judicial service, Charles Poston has recently retired. 
Judge Poston served the Norfolk Circuit Court with 
distinction for twenty years, including three years as 
Chief Judge. Prior to that appointment, he served in 
the Norfolk Juvenile and Domestic Relations District 
Court for six years, including four years as Chief 
Judge. Judge Poston was the Presiding Judge for 
Virginia’s first Mental Health Court and is a former 
member of the Boyd-Graves Conference. Before his 
judicial service, Judge Poston enjoyed a successful 
career in private practice in Hampton Roads. He 
also served in the United States Army Reserve, rising 
to the rank of Lieutenant-Colonel in the Infantry. 
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of accomplishment to The McCammon Group to 
serve the mediation, arbitration, judge pro tempore, 
and special master needs of lawyers and litigants 
throughout the Commonwealth and beyond.
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Shapiro AppletonLewis Duffan

757.460.7776

HSinjurylaw.comShapiro, Lewis, 
Appleton & Duffan

Va Beach • Norfolk • Hampton • Eliz. City, N.C.

Which local injury law firm* 
Is licensed in these places?

*At least one lawyer holds a bar license in each state

100 Combined Years ExperienceH
Licensed: VA, NC, WV, SC, DC, KYH

We Welcome Co-Counsel

Austin

WV

VA

D.C.

NC

SC

KY

SL
AD&

9



N PO R F O L K & O R T S M O U T H
B A R A S S O C I A T I O N

GAY M. PFISTER, EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

RAY W. KING, PRESIDENT
TAVSS, FLETCHER, EARLEY & KING, P.C.
555 MAIN STREET, SUITE 1400
NORFOLK, VIRGINIA 23514

HOWARD W. MARTIN, JR., PRESIDENT-ELECT
CRENSHAW, WARE & MARTIN, P.L.C.
1200 NATIONSBANK CENTER
NORFOLK, VIRGINIA 23510

ANITA O. POSTON, SECRETARY
VANDEVENTER, BLACK, MEREDITH & MARTIN
500 WORLD TRADE CENTER
NORFOLK, VIRGINIA 23510

JOHN Y. RICHARDSON, TREASURER
WILLIAMS, KELLY & GREER, P.C.
600 CRESTAR BANK BUILDING
NORFOLK, VIRGINIA 23514

1330 DOMINION TOWER � 999 WATERSIDE DRIVE � NORFOLK, VIRGINIA 23510 � PHONE 757.622.3152 � FAX 757.622.4406

999 Waterside Drive, Suite 1330
Norfolk, Virginia 23510
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When your clients have 
questions about charitable 

bequests...have the answers 
at your fingertips.

Become an instant expert... 
with our free, informative, and inspiring booklet. 

Order your copy (or copies) today.
bequests@hamptonroadscf.org

101 W. Main Street u  Suite 4500 u  Norfolk, VA 23510 u  (757) 622-7951 u  www.leaveabequest.org


